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Communication from Janis A. Bobrin regarding Allen Creek Drainage District Sylvan Avenue Project
Public Hearing
A communication was received from Janice A. Bobrin regarding notice of hearing concerning Public
Corporations to be assessed and apportionment of costs of the Allen Creek Drainage District - Sylvan
Avenue Project scheduled for April 15, 2010 at 4:00 p.m. in the office of the Washtenaw County
Water Resources Commissioner, Western County Service Center, located at 705 N. Zeeb Road.
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